
During this time of uncertainty, Vision Source of Farr West is dedicated to 
keeping you and your family safe. As we begin to resume routine eye care, 
our office has implemented a modified COVID-19 protocol which 
includes: Temperature Screening and Exposure Questionnaire, Social 
Distancing Efforts, Personal Protective Equipment (PPE), 
and Disinfecting/Cleaning Procedures. 
  
We are confident our social distancing, PPE, and disinfecting efforts will be 
the best protection for keeping you safe. We look forward to safely seeing 
you for you upcoming exam and our main goal at Vision Source of Farr 
West is your safety as we “do more, SEE more, and be more.” 
  
Thank you in advance for your patience and compliance with the modified 
COVID protocol. Stay safe! 
 


